Posted 8.24.2020 at 3:40pm by JAD



SELECT BOARD AGENDA Thursday, August 27, 2020 9:30am

The Select Board Regular Meeting is being held virtually in accordance with the Governor's Executive Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L.c.30A. S.20. Interested individuals can listen in and participate by phone and/or online by following the link and phone # below.

Topic: UpperTH ProWebinar's Zoom Meeting

Time: Aug 27, 2020 09:30 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89309525278?pwd=Snp4LzhtbVh2OVBRS0h6WVNVbHl1Zz09

Meeting ID: 893 0952 5278

Passcode: 708153

One tap mobile

+19294362866,,89309525278# US (New York) +13017158592,,89309525278# US (Germantown)

Dial by your location +1 253 215 8782 US +1 301 715 8592 US

Meeting ID: 893 0952 5278

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdiQ2O2J6P

Agenda Items

1) Vote on endorsing the School Departments request to extend hours of their school day care program for town employees.

August 23, 2020

To: Massachusetts Department of Early Education and Care

From: Town of Harvard Select Board

Re: Harvard daycare program for town employees

This letter serves as our endorsement of the school-age daycare program proposed by the Harvard Schools district. The program will be housed in the Unitarian Fellowship Hall on Mondays through Fridays from 7am – 2pm. This modern facility is handicap accessible, has a full kitchen, and sufficient bathrooms for the children and staff.

School-age children of town employees (including schools, Town Hall, Library, Police, Fire, DPW, etc.) will be eligible for attendance. Participants in the proposed daycare program will be charged a fee to help cover the costs of the employees' hourly wages.

The School Department will oversee the program, which will be staffed by the current after-school Bridges program staff. The Bridges program is an excellent, well run after-school program with highly trained, caring staff. The Town greatly benefits from the program's services, and the Select Board fully supports extending their license from the current after school hours to include the proposed school-age daycare program.

We appreciate your consideration of Harvard's application in order to provide much-needed daycare to support members of our Town staff.

For the Harvard Select Board:

Alice von Loesecke Chair, Harvard Select Board